
 

 

Primary 5 Home Learning Plan 

Please use this plan if Teams is not currently available to you. Please note that you are not 

expected to complete these task as well as your Teams task. This plan is just designed as a back up if you 

can’t access Teams  -  Have fun! 

 
Literacy Maths Health and Wellbeing Other 

IDL Cloud 
Log-in to you IDL account and practice 

your spelling. 

Speed Test 
Write out all your multiplication tables. 

How fast can you do it against the 
clock? 

‘Newsround’ 
It’s good to stay up to date with current 

news. Listen to Newsround and all the 
stories of the day. 

Advert 
Create an advert for a healthy eating 

campaign. Remember to use your 
persuasive language! 

‘Book Review’ 
Finished a book recently? Why not write 

a review on it and let someone know 
what you think. 

‘Bar Chart or Tally Chart’ 
Take a break and go for a walk. Make 

a note of all the cars and people 
walking. When you get home, make a 

tally chat or bar chart of how many 
people and cars you saw. 

Create a Workout 
Create a 15-minute workout for the other 

members of your family. Make sure to 
get their heart rate up! 

Healthy Food 
Think about what makes a healthy meal 

and create a meal plan for the day 
which contains all the food groups. 

‘Quiz Time’ 

Make a quiz for your classmates. 10 
questions on a subject of your choice.  

‘Sumdog’ 

Log-in to Sumdog and keep working on 
your maths skills 

‘To do List 

When isolation is finally over everyone 
will want to get out and do exciting 

things.  
Make a list of the top 10 things you 
want to do when lockdown is over.  

Healthy Art 

Cut a vegetable or piece of fruit in half. 
Can you draw a detailed picture of the 

‘cross section’ of the piece of fruit? 

Daily Diary 
Keep a daily diary of your experiences 
while learning from school. What do 

you like? What don’t you like? 

Number Hangman 
Play this with someone at home. Write 

down 5 numbers which all have 

something in common (for example – all 
can be divided by 2 or multiplied by 

5). Your partner needs to guess what 
the rule is. Each time they get it wrong 

you draw a part of the hangman. When 
finished, swap over! 

‘I t’s good to talk’ 
Take some time during the day to phone 
a friend or relative you haven’t seen.  

Tell them about all the learning you are 
doing.  

Ask them about their day and what 
they’ve been up to 

Personal Project 
Create your own mini-topic. Think of 
something that interests you and that 

you want to find out more about.  
 

 
 

Research it and then create a 
presentation or poster about it. 

 


